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January 22, 2001

Justin Sparrow, Inspector

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Solid Waste Division

P.O. 11045

Ft. Smith, AR 72917

RE: CSN - 72-0144 PERMIT # 0023-SG-TSW

Dear Mr. Sparrow,

This letter is in regards to the correspondence sent to my attention 11-29-00. Your
inspection had noted “ Facility not currently operating “ however your letter had asked
for a response in writing,

Should you or your staff have any question please call me at (501) 982-7336.

Sincerely,

Daniel L. JapSen

Waste Mapagenrént of Arkansas, Inc.

Cc:  Mike McCloud, Waste Management — Tontitown Landfill, LLC
Heidi Love, Inspector Supervisor, ADEQ
Tontitown Landfill, LLC — Permanent Operating Record

A Division of Waste Management of Arkansas, Inc.





